Halloween 2018: Pumpkin Carving Edition — USS BATAAN (LHD 5) Zoe Babowice, USS BATAAN (LHD 5) Fun
Boss and MWR division executed a Halloween divisional pumpkin carving contest. MWR provided pumpkins
for divisions that wanted to participate. Six divisions entered the contest and presented their pumpkins to be
voted on by their peers in the enlisted mess decks. 250 USS Bataan sailors critiqued and voted on their fellow
shipmates’ pumpkins to decide the winning division!




